
Sixth Sunday of Easter                                May 10, 2015                   
   

 

THIS WEEK’S MASS INTENTIONS 
 

 May 11  Monday  Easter Season 

    9:00 am  RIP: Sarah Wu 
              

 May 12  Tuesday   Sts. Nereus & Achilleus 

    7:00 pm   RIP: Len Degario Ganzon 
 

 May 13  Wed.   Our Lady of Fatima 

    8:00 am  INT: Jocelyn Rochard 
   

 May 14  Thursday  St. Matthias 

    8:00 am   
       

 May 15  Friday   Easter Season 

    9:00 am  RIP: David Richards 
 

 May 16 Saturday  Easter Season  

    9:00 am  RIP: Vittorio Albino Beretta 

    

The complete Mass time schedule is listed on the front page. 
 

 

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 
 

Please pray for the sick of our Parish particularly: Bert Roosen, 

Marlene Brakel, Chloe Castro, Wendy Castro, Thomas 

Chlebak, Andrew Chew, Teresita Drexler, Suzanne Dubeau, 

Bill Van Eldik, Matt Essman, Carol Berry, Sarah Gielty, Annie 

Hughes, Irene Hanson Monnie, Cecilia Obcena, Art 

Samson, Don Rowe, Joseph Slacik, and Liam Week.  

 

 

ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH GROUPS 
 

 Altar Servers:              Parish Office      604 461-1369 

 Abp. Carney School Rep:   Mark Pan    604 460-6009 

 Bible/Prayer Group:      Jocelyn Rochard   604 469-0713  

 Choirs: Youth/10 am:       Jeff Cabralda    604 812-3178 

 Saturday Evening:         Norbert Haunerland  604 461-1369 

 Sunday 12 noon:               Ed Robles           604 838-3628                          

 CWL:         Valerie Lovato       778-984-6580 

 Fundraising Committee:  Erica Penner      604-722-3604 

 Knights of Columbus:       Mark Pan______  604-782-9612  

 Lectors:        Erica Penner   604-722-3604 

 Legion Of Mary:                Tessi Magsisi   604 315-5625 

 Pro-Life:                                Terry O’Neill      604 464-5679        

 RCIA /SSVP & Youth Group Parish Office           604 461-1369 
 

  

Parish Religious Education Program (PREP) 

 

For information regarding PREP please contact 

Mrs. Louanne Richards prepkids@stjpm.com  

Children’s Liturgy For children ages 4 - 8 every 

Sunday at the 10 am Mass 

 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND 

 

Join millions of couples worldwide who have 

learned how to keep their marriage vibrant and 

alive by attending an intimate weekend with 

your spouse. Three couples and a priest share 

their experience that will get you communicating 

in a new way. There is no group sharing. The next weekend 

is July 17-19 at the Ramada Inn, Pitt Meadows. To register / 

more information contact Steve and Mary Bohnen at 604-

876-7298 or email wwmevancouverbc@gmail.com  or visit 

www.wwme.org  

 

MAY – THE MONTH OF MARY 

With Mary 

Following in her footsteps you will not go 

astray. Praying to her you will not fall into 

despair. Thinking of her you will not err.  

While she keeps hold of you you will not 

fall. With her as guide you will not grow 

weary. With her as protectress you will have 

no fear. Enjoying her favor you will reach the goal.                         

(St. Bernard) 

 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY 

All-loving God, we give you thanks and praise for mothers 

grandmothers and great grandmothers who are no longer 

with us but live forever in our memory and nourish us with 

their love.  Amen. 

 

PROJECT ADVANCE 2015 

 

Project Advance is the key annual appeal for the Archdiocese of 

Vancouver.  It is crucial to the Church's mission of providing 

services that benefit all Catholics and countless others in our 

Archdiocese.  Not only does it provide for our local Church but 

it strengthens our parishes, helping each parish meet its own 

unique needs.  It also helps support the many different ways we 

see the face of Jesus in our brothers and sisters – helping the 

most vulnerable by providing guidance, shelter, food and love 

to those who are homeless, abused and marginalized. You can 

donate to this important annual appeal at www.rcav.org/giving 

or at your parish. Visit rcav.org/project-advance/ for more 

information. 

Parish information on Project Advance 2015 to follow. 

 

ORDINATION TO THE DIACONATE:  

Larry Lynn, Lucio Choi, Mark McGuckin, Davide Lanzani 

 

We are blessed to have four men being ordained to the 

Transitional Diaconate: Lucio Choi, Davide Lanzani. Larry Lynn, 

and Mark McGuckin. Archbishop J. Michael Miller will be 

ordaining these men to Holy Orders, May 15, 7pm at Holy 

Rosary Cathedral. All faithful of the Archdiocese are welcome to 

come celebrate this great event. Please pray for these 

seminarians in this their time of preparation. 

 

ORDINATION TO PRIESTHOOD: Deacon Paul Goo 

 

Deacon Paul Goo will be ordained to the holy order of 

priesthood by Archbishop J. Michael Miller on May 23 12pm at 

Holy Rosary Cathedral. All are welcome to attend this solemn 

and joyous event, undoubtedly the "happiest moment" in 

Deacon Paul's life! Followed by a reception in the hall after 

ordination. Deacon Paul also asks for your prayers that he may 

be "meek and humble of heart" (Mt 11:29).   

 

STEWARDSHIP REFLECTION 

 

“This is my commandment: love one another as I love you. No one 
has greater love than this, to lay down one’s life for one’s friends” 
- John 15:12-13  
Do you love Jesus? Do you consider Him your friend? Jesus says 
that if we love Him we should be willing to offer whatever we 
have to Him, not because we want praise and glory, but simply 
because we love Him. 
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SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

 

In the Gospel today, Jesus says to us, “This is my 

commandment, love one another as I have loved 

you…You are my friends if you do what I 

command you.”  By your gift to the Society of St. Vincent de 

Paul you fulfill this commandment.  

We wish all mothers and grandmothers in our parish a very 

happy Mother’s Day. 

NEXT MEETING; Thursday June 11
th
 at 7pm 

 

 

Mass with the Anointing of the Sick and Luncheon 
 

Our 16
th
 Annual Mass with the Anointing of the Sick and 

Luncheon will be held on Thursday, May 21, 2015.  Mass is at 

11am and the luncheon will follow immediately afterwards in 

the portables. 

The sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick will be given to 

seniors and anyone who is sick and praying for healing.  This 

is a popular event hosted by the Society of Saint Vincent de 

Paul.  Please register your attendance by signing the 

registration form in the vestibule of the church or by calling 

the Parish Office at 604-461-1369 during regular office 

hours. 
 

 

CWL 

 

The CWL is having a White Elephant Sale on 

Saturday, May 23rd from 9am – 3pm!! 

Inviting all our parishioners to rummage through 

their unwanted goods and bring them to us!!  Drop-off is at 

the parish garage in the lane, behind the rectory, on Saturday 

May 16
th

 for 9 am – 5 pm. You may also bring items during 

the PREP hours on Tuesday May 19 and Wednesday May 20 

between 3:30pm-5:30pm on those 2 days.  See our website 

www.cwlpm.org  
 

SPECIAL SECOND COLLECTION NEXT WEEKEND 

For the earthquake victims in Nepal 

Archbishop Miller is calling on the faithful of the Archdiocese 

of Vancouver to “join in solidarity with our brothers and 

sisters in Nepal”.  Funds raised before May 25 will be 

matched by the federal government.  Cheques should be 

made payable to St. Joseph’s Parish. If you would like to 

donate immediately visit www.devp.org or contact 1-888-

664-3387.  For more info please visit rcav.org/prayer-and-

humanitarian-appeals/ 

 

IMPACT 2015 

 

CCO faith studies are being hosted in various parishes in 

Vancouver throughout the summer: St Andrew's, St John the 

Apostle, Sts Peter and Paul, St Anthony of Padua, St Francis of 

Assisi, Holy Rosary Cathedral, Holy Name of Jesus, St Patrick's, 

St Mary's, and St Jude's. The Courageous Catholic program is 

taking place Tuesday nights for 10 weeks, starting May 19 at St 

Helen's parish in Burnaby at 7:30 pm.  Cornerstone is a weekly 

young adult event on Thursday evenings, starting May 14 at St 

Mary's school gym, 7:30 pm. All are invited to participate! Visit 

cco.ca/missions/view/impact-vancouver/ for more details. 

 

SEMINARY ALUMNI REUNION 

 

Reunion for all Clergy & Lay Alumni of the Seminary of Christ 

the King, Mission, on Monday, May 18.  Mass at 10:30am in the 

abbey church, followed shortly by Midday Prayer & Lunch. 

1:30pm Program in the gym. RSVP by May 11 by emailing 

sckalumni@gmail.com or phone 604-826-8975 

 

"Every Life's Worth Living."  

On Thursday May 14
th
, 2015 march like 

someone's life depends on it!  

The March for Life is a peaceful 

demonstration to share the truth 

concerning the greatest human rights 

violation of our time, legalized abortion on demand. Join 

thousands of others for B.C.'s 8
th
 annual pro-life march and 

rally in Victoria, BC. 

A Bus will leave All Saints Parish at 7am for 9am sailing and 

return by 5pm sailing. Fare per person is $45. includes bus 

and ferry rides. To reserve your seats, please call All Saints 

parish office 604-939-1741. rcav.org/march-for-life 

Agenda: Start the day in prayer by joining us for 12 noon 

Mass at St. Andrew’s Roman Catholic Cathedral (740 View 

St.) Marchers should be at Centennial Square by 1:45. The 

March will leave at 1:45, and head down Government Street 

to the B.C. Legislature. 

Marchers will arrive at the Legislature front lawn at 

approximately 2:15 PM for the Rally for Life, which will have 

inspirational speakers and lively music until 3:15 PM. 
 

 

17
th
 ANNUAL FOCUS ON LIFE GALA DINNER 

 

Signal Hill and its partners, the Christian Advocacy Society and the 

Archdiocese of Vancouver, are hosting the Focus on Life Gala Dinner 

on May 25
th
 at the Italian Cultural Centre.  The Gala will feature a 

keynote address by Lila Rose, President & Founder of Life Action, an 

organization that uses dynamic media platforms to educate the 

public about human rights. For more info. / how you can support 

Signal Hill’s life-affirming work, view  admin@thesignalhill.com or 

call 1-877-7SIGNAL.  
 

LIVING WORD PRAYER GROUP 

 

"They all joined together constantly in prayer, along 

with the women and Mary the mother of Jesus, and 

with his brothers." - Acts 1:14 

The disciples waited in unity and prayer for the Holy Spirit 

for nine days after Jesus' ascension to heaven. Jesus asked 

them to pray constantly in the upper room until the descent 

of the Holy Spirit. 

Let us pray the novena to the Holy Spirit awaiting Pentecost 

starting Friday, May 15th.  

www.ewtn.com/devotions/pentecost/seven.htm  

PENTECOST CELEBRATION 

Charismatic Pentecost Celebration at St. Matthew’s Parish, 

Surrey, with Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy 

Mass.  We bid farewell to Fr. Augustine Obiwumma for 10 

years of service as Archbishop’s Liaison to the Renewal and 

welcome Fr. Rey Usman, the new Liaison.  This is a potluck 

lunch event, please bring some food to share. Saturday, May 

23, from 10am – 1pm.  

FR. VINCENT HAWKSWELL’S 

Retirement & Ordination Anniversary Celebration 

Mass at St. Patrick’s Church, Vancouver, Monday, June 29, at 

5pm. Main celebrant: Most Rev. J. Michael Miller CSB. 

Dinner at St. Patrick’s Recreation Centre, 12
th
 & Main, 

Vancouver at 7pm.Tickets $50 each (non-refundable) and 

available at All Saints Church, Coquitlam, from Michael, 604-

939-1741. At Father Vince’s request – please, no gifts or gift 

cards. (However, if you would like to contribute to Father’s 

retirement, please feel free to drop something into the 

wishing well at the door!) 
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